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Date: 2nd April 2020 
 

League statement regarding COVID-19 and the 2019-20 season 

  
 
Dear All,  
 
We hope you all are well, and your families are all safe during this time. We know you are all missing football.  
 
However, as you are aware, our season has now come to an end, and we will not be concluding the remaining 
festivals that were planned in. This decision was made following the FA statement, and following consultation 
with the Leicestershire & Rutland County FA, and in line with all leagues within the county and wider. 

All competitions including Spring League, League Cup and Inclusive Cup have been brought to an immediate end 
with results expunged meaning there will be no winners across any of these competitions this season. The 
Autumn Shields results and tables, along with the Rudkin Cup will remain at this part of the 2019-20 season had 
already been completed and therefore the winners stand. 

We are aware this decision will be disappointing to some, but we have made this decision with our players, 
coaches and supporters in mind and you are our top priority. 
In what is an unprecedented situation we would collectively like to thank all clubs for your understanding and 
continued support. The date and venue of the AGM will be forwarded in due course. If you have any questions, 
please contact us by return and we will do everything we can to provide a swift response.  
 
We can assure you when we are back, we will make sure we have the best season yet. 
 
Stay Home, Stay Safe. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
John Ball & Philippa Bass 
Chairman & Secretary – Leicestershire and Rutland Inclusive League 
LRIFL@outlook.com 
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